VA Nexus Letter Template

Dr. Emily Johnson

Consultant Neurologist

New Horizons Medical Center

123 Health Lane

Springfield, IL, 62704

December 1, 2023

Veterans Affairs Medical Center

500 Veterans Drive

Springfield, IL, 62708

Dear VA Medical Center Team,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing on behalf of John Smith ,a

veteran who is seeking disability benefits from the Department of Veterans Affairs. | am a

Consultant Neurologist at New Horizons Medical Center , | have had the privilege

of providing medical care and support to John Smith

My patient has a unique medical history that includes:
chronic migraines and seizure disorder. These conditions first appeared during his military service and

have persisted since.

Over the course of our medical interactions, | have carefully reviewed the patient’s medical records

including the following:
service treatment records and DD214 form. They indicate exposure to traumatic events and head injuries
during service.




| am writing to express my professional opinion that the following conditions are directly related to

the patient's military service:
chronic migraines and seizure disorder

In my assessment, these conditions are more likely than not associated with the patient's military

service. This is based on a thorough evaluation of the available evidence:
- onset of symptoms during service

- a noted increase in frequency and severity following head trauma
-corroborating studies linking similar injuries to these conditions

If these conditions are indeed linked to John Smith 's military service, it is my

recommendation that they warrant a disability rating of 70%

In closing, | want to emphasize that my assessment is based on a comprehensive review of

John Smith 's medical history and service records. | firmly support my

patient’s claim for disability benefits, and | believe that the evidence strongly supports this.

Please feel free to reach out to me at (555) 123-4567 or
emily.johnson@newhorizonsme.com if you require any additional information or clarification.
Sincerely,

Dr. Emily Johnson

Consultant Neurologist

New Horizons Medical Center

(555) 123-4567




